
 

Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council Meeting 26 June 2003 

5. BISHOPDALE MULTI-USE FACILITY – PROPOSAL FOR FURTHER EVALUATION OF OPTIONS 
 
 The Community Advocate presented a report updating the Board on progress in addressing the 

initiative for a partnership with the YMCA in conjunction with the concept for the development of a 
multi-use facility at Bishopdale. 

 
 The Board noted that the report would also be submitted to the appropriate Council Standing 

Committee(s).   
 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1. That further evaluation of the concept for the development of a multi-use facility at Bishopdale 

be endorsed.   
 
 2. That a preferred option for the location of the Stage 1 development be reported back to the 

Board/Strategy and Finance Committee within the next few months. 
 
 3. That the above report include details of any long term lease which would be available to the 

YMCA, and details of any Council responsibilities for work associated with the concept overall. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


